From: Deputy Mayor Frayne

Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2018 3:46 PM

To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>
Cc: Dan Best <cao@southhuron.ca>

Subject: Notice of motion

Be it resolved that the Municipality of South Huron demand that the MPAC Corporation change their methods of
enumerating to include all residents of land lease properties, such as townhomes, condos, apartments and housing in
which the residents do not pay property taxes directly to the municipality.

Dave Frayne

Sent from my iPad



